
HB 4 -- STUDY ON GUN VIOLENCE

SPONSOR: Green

This bill requires the Department of Public Safety to commission a
study on gun violence in Missouri and appoint a committee to
oversee and review the results of the study. The findings of the
study must be submitted to the General Assembly on or before
January 1, 2022.

This bill is similar to HB 90 (2019).


